
 

On Saturday, August 31st, Ambrose White, our 
president passed away after a brief illness. 
It is a tremendous loss for all of us to lose such 
a great man, and we were very grateful when 
he stepped up to lead our organization. In 
addition to his life and professional 
experiences, he was someone who had a keen 
interest in people, a commonsense approach to 
everything he did and an endearing smile and a 
great sense of humor. 

Ambrose was pleased and looking forward to his term as 
President of the RTO and was making plans for the adventure 
and challenges it presented. 
In my work with Ambrose, I so appreciated his support and 
words of encouragement. He was always available to me to 
provide support, advice and even a shoulder to lean on if that 
was what the occasion called for. 
His impact on the RTO will endure and is a stark reminder that 
life is previous. As we move forward, we will keep Ambrose in 
our hearts and be grateful for knowing this gentle soul.  

Alyson Hillier – Ad Hoc President 

Retired Teachers Organization of the Nova Scotia Teacher’s Union. 

 

 

 
 


